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Kirkland, April

From: Joseph Gilmartin <joe_gilmartin1991@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 6:51 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Leave the Mountains of western Maine in touched 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

I am a resident of Massachusetts and I am 100% against this proposed transmission line that will destroy the Beauty of Maine. I 

frequent the area of the proposed line as will be devastated by the impact this proposed line will cause. There are more way to 

get more power into the expanding suburbs of Boston. 

 

Thank you 

Joseph P. Gilmartin III 

255 Sycamore St 

Holbrook Ma 02343 

Joe_Gilmartin1991@icloud.com 

(781) 389-0228 


